
SWEET OWEN COMMUNITY CLEAN-UP PROJECT – April 2017 
 
Thanks to the efforts of Owen County Garden Club volunteers, some of whom 
are pictured here, the first mile of West St./Rocky Hill Road is MUCH improved! 
 

 
April 1, 2017—Owen County Garden Club members show just how cool  
they are. . .cool volunteers, doing cool work, on a cool Saturday morning. 

 

 
The Owen County Garden Club at work, April 1, 2017—no fooling. 

 
The next work session, as part of the Sweet Owen Community Clean-up, is 
scheduled for Saturday, April 22, at 10 a.m., White River (MyPath Trail) and 
River Road. See http://birdsbybent.com/gardenclub for details. 
 


